
16th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Year 1 & Year 2 - Let’s Fly Away Authentic Outcome

At the end of each termly topic, the classes think of an activity to
showcase their understanding of what they have been learning. Year 1
and Year 2 have been looking at the overarching theme over the last
term: Let’s Fly Away. The main question which they have been answering
is: ‘Does Failure Make Your Dreams Come True?’

Neverland and Narnia Class would very much like to invite you to join
them on Friday 8th December at 2.15pm for a short assembly based on what the children
have been learning about in their topic lessons followed by a craft activity for you to do with
your child.

Space will be limited to a maximum of 2 people per child (this includes children/siblings).

Please click the link to book your seats so we are able to accommodate you: Book your
tickets here!

At the end children will go back to class and can be collected from their normal locations.

We very much hope that you will be able to join us!

Kind Regards

Mrs Pettifer-Saunders Miss Allison
Narnia Class Teacher Neverland Class Teacher

https://forms.gle/rKrMffTvgLh77fF68
https://forms.gle/rKrMffTvgLh77fF68

